From: Graham Bunney

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: August 26, 2008

Subject: FCC File# 0359-EX-PL-2008

Message:

Leann Nguyen

FCC OET

Leann.Nguyen@fcc.gov

RE: Reference #7379

Dear Leann Nguyen,

Thank you for your kind attention to our license submission.

| have uploaded a justification for nationwide authority as a .PDF attachment to our request.
| have also edited the frequency in question to 4400-4990 MHz.

Thank you for adding my email to the BMS reply list. It will help speed things up on our end.
If you have questions or need any additional information please do not hesitate to contact me.
Best regards,

Tom Smith

Broadcast Microwave Services, Inc.

12367 Crosthwaite Circle

Poway, CA 92064

1-800-669-9667 ext. 108
858-391-3050

tsmith@bms-inc.com
www.bms-inc.com



